
 
 

 
 
 
From: Vineet Kumar <vineet2828@gmail.com> 
To: traicable@yahoo.co.in  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 September 2013 10:50 PM 
Subject:  
 
Dear wasi ahmed ji ( chairperson T.R.A.I), 
 
I vineet kumar prop.Shivam Cable Network really appreciate the efforts 
taken by you & your team to streammline the distribution of channels 
from the broadcaster to the ground, we all the small cableoperator 
support this it will help to save our business from the broadcasters 
who themselves are distributors. 
             Further i would like to suggest you that all the ala-carte rates 
of channes should be made public for viewers and also last mile owner 
( cable opeartors) should know about the rates of channels. we hope a 
govt. regulator is appointed soon to moniter the distribution of channels. 
 
With regards, 
Vineet Kumar 
Gen.sec. 
West Delhi Cable Operator Asso. 
9868799717 

 

 


